
 

 

Jagdish Public School 
Gaurishriram,274302 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings!! 

 

We are all set to begin the first chapter at Jagdish Public School, Gauri Shriram. We are 
excited to welcome our students to the campus for the new academic session starting 
April 11, 2022 (Monday). 
 
Knowing the challenges faced by our community in the last two years, we have been 
working hard to ensure quality in imparting education to our upcoming students in a much 
better way. 
 
 
The campus is waiting for the usual hustle-bustle with students bubbling in corridors.  
 
All the required proactive measures are being followed to ensure that students are always 
safe and sound within the premises. Teachers, staff and support staff are fully vaccinated. 
 
 
We believe in the strength and resilience of our community and we are confident that 
together we will be stronger than ever.  
 
Transport related information will be shared soon. 
 
Let’s join hands together to give our children a chance to return to their normal school life 
with Jagdish Public School, Gauri Shriram.  
 
 
Thanks & regards, 
 
Jagdish Public School, Gauri Shriram 


